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8 April 2024  
 

Dear Andrew,  

Thank you for your recent Written Question asking: 

“What assessment has the Minister made of findings in research carried out on 
behalf of the Older People’s Commissioner for Wales in 2023 which showed that 89 
per cent of older people felt anxious about the state of the NHS.” 

There are many factors which influence people’s perceptions about the NHS and the 
research undertaken on behalf of the Older People’s Commissioner for Wales in 2023 is 
helpful and insightful. It is one of many sources of information and resources that are taken 
into consideration when we set the policy direction for the NHS in Wales. 
 
I have written to the Older People’s Commissioner in response to the research.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Eluned Morgan AS/MS 
Cabinet Secretary for Health and Social Care 
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